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Attendance for the Week Beginning 31.10.22 

Y6Ki, Y4H 99% Expected attendance 

Y1D 98% Expected attendance 

Y3M, Y2F 96% Expected attendance 

Rec P 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y1C, Y5D 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y2M 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y6Ke, Y3K 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y5C, Rec M 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec P Rec M Y1C Y1 D Y2F Y2 M 

Ryley Emmie Ellis Amelia-Leigh Natalia Bexley-Rae Braden 

Carter Noah Delta Essa Chantelle Olivia Selina 

Y3M Y3K Y4  Y5D Y5C Y6Ke Y6 Ki 

Oscar Kaison Seb Josh Billy Tayla Roxy 

Kaylie Freddie Amy Ada-May Jaiden Jacob Willow 

Remembrance  

Thank you to everyone who has purchased   

remembrance items, raising fund for the 

British Legion. 
 

Yesterday and today in assembly, we talked to our 

children why we have poppies and why we 

remember the fallen on the 11th hour on the 11th 

day on the 11th month. 

Odd Socks Day 

On Monday  

(14th November)  

we are going to be supporting anti-

bullying week by inviting children to 

come to school in odd socks (if your 

child wants to wear tights, they can 

choose bright colourful ones). This is 

just for fun and to raise the profile of 

Anti-Bullying week. 

 

Diary Dates 
 

• 14.11.22 – Anti-bullying week 

• 14.11.22 – height and weight checks – Rec/Y6 

• 18.11.22 – Children in Need  

• 25.11.22 – Coffee Morning 

• 08.12.22 – Rec to Y6 Flu Spray 

• 23.12.22 – 08.01.23 Christmas Holiday 

• 09.01.23 Return to school 

• 18.02.23 – 26.02.23 February Half Term 

 

 

 

 

Children in Need 

On Friday 18th November (next week) it is  

Children in Need Day. Children are invited  

to attend school in non-uniform to highlight  

the day (this does not include fancy dress).  
 

You are welcome to send a donation to support the 

day however, this is not an expectation. 
 

 

 

Lost Property 

We have an ever-growing 

amount of lost property. 

Unfortunately, most items don’t 

have a name in them. On Monday 

afternoon (weather permitting) we 

will bring a pile of lost property out 

for you to look through. 

 
 

NHS Reception and Year 6 Height and Weight  

Checks If you have a child in year 6 or  

Reception, you will have received a message  

about your child having their height and weight checked. 

The checks are taking place on Monday and will take 

place in the small intervention room. The checks are 

personal to your child and all records are stored by the 

NHS staff. 

 
 


